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This tax is certain to negatively impact wineries in Newberg, which will (in turn) have 

a negative impact on the city itself. Once a booming 'gateway to the Willamette 

Valley, Newberg currently finds itself struggling to attract tourists. Significant effort 

has been invested in growing infrastructure, retail, and marketing efforts, and this bill 

(if passed) is certain to undermine those efforts. As a Newberg resident who hopes to 

see the city thrive, I oppose this bill.  


